
Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com>

Fwd: FOIA Request- Illinois School District last 5 years graduates
9 messages

Dr. David Lett <dlett@panaschools.com> Wed, Jun 18, 2025 at 11:52 AM
To: Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com>

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: news@southcentralreporter.com
Date: June 18, 2025 at 11:21:22 AM EDT
To: dlett@panaschools.com
Subject: FOIA Request- Illinois School District last 5 years graduates

To whom it may concern,

I am a news reporter from South Central Reporter, a media organization committed to providing
comprehensive and accurate news coverage on local governmental affairs.

A list of all graduates in the past 5 school years with the following fields:

Graduation years
Names
Hometown
Gender

Please let me know if you have any questions,

Owen Wang,

South Central Reporter

 

Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com> Fri, Jun 20, 2025 at 10:32 AM
To: Vicki Ade <vade@panaschools.com>

Can you please help me with this report?
[Quoted text hidden]
--

mailto:news@southcentralreporter.com
mailto:dlett@panaschools.com


Vicki Ade <vade@panaschools.com> Fri, Jun 20, 2025 at 11:19 AM
To: Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com>

I will do it with your permission but, man, it gives me the heebee jeebees to
give out information.  Just doesn't seem confidential but I guess we give most
of that information when we post it in the newspaper.  They're getting in my
bubble.  LOL  
[Quoted text hidden]
--
Vicki Glick-Ade
Pana CUSD #8
SIS Coordinator/Lumen Coordinator/Admin Assist
217/562-1500 ext. 1530

Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com> Fri, Jun 20, 2025 at 11:39 AM
To: Vicki Ade <vade@panaschools.com>

You make a good point. Let me think about this a bit. I was just rushing to get this done.
[Quoted text hidden]
--

Vicki Ade <vade@panaschools.com> Fri, Jun 20, 2025 at 11:46 AM
To: Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com>

When we put it in the paper, we give the picture, the name and the parent's
name.  We don't give the gender which is a HIPPA violation and not ours to give
out.  The hometown we don't give out either.  Depending on how that



information is used, it could give an order of protection person the information
on where that student is living.  Makes you think about it, doesn't it?  LOL
[Quoted text hidden]

Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com> Fri, Jun 20, 2025 at 11:50 AM
To: "Dr. David Lett" <dlett@panaschools.com>

Is this information something we can share? Names, Gender, and Hometown seem quite personal. Just a thought.
[Quoted text hidden]
--

Dr. David Lett <dlett@panaschools.com> Fri, Jun 20, 2025 at 1:29 PM
To: Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com>

I’m not sure when they graduate. Maybe as Gregg & others. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 20, 2025, at 12:50 PM, Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]

Vicki Ade <vade@panaschools.com> Mon, Jun 23, 2025 at 7:39 AM
To: Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com>

Did  you get the spreadsheet I sent Friday?
[Quoted text hidden]

Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com> Mon, Jun 23, 2025 at 11:20 AM
To: Vicki Ade <vade@panaschools.com>

Yes, thank you!
[Quoted text hidden]
--

mailto:jmiller@panaschools.com



